

12th December 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Ofsted inspection outcome

Superkids was inspected by Ofsted on 20th November 2018. I am delighted to attach a copy of the inspection report with this letter and to inform you that Superkids has achieved the grade of Outstanding.

I hope you will agree that the report is fantastic and reflects the hard work and dedication of the Superkids team, children, and the support of the leadership team and governors at John Ball School.

To achieve an Outstanding grade is a significant achievement. I am particularly pleased that the inspector recognised in the report how children work cooperatively to support each other and how Superkids has worked exceptionally well with parents and the school to raise standards in the club quickly whilst reflecting continuously on the quality of practice.

We recognise that there is always more work to be done and we will continue to ensure that keeping children safe remains our top priority and that every child enjoys their time at Superkids.

I hope that you will share in the delight that the staff and children feel as a result of what we have achieved. Thank you for supporting us in making Superkids an outstanding place to be!

Yours sincerely

Jo Murray Director, Superkids 07732305454